From: Tucker, Matthew

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 1:19 PM
To: 'David Pollock’

Cc: Martin, Al

Subject: U-haul Verona Rd.

David- | see you are on the agenda tonight, for signage. | also am aware that the accessory sign
violation has yet to be resolved. From your email to me on December 27" this was to be resolved by
“mid January.”

Please also note the two attached pictures, depicting apparent violations at the site:

1. signs displayed by the doors of the facility oriented toward the street

2. trailer parked sideways across “display area”, not in a designated parking stall, storage/display pods
on trailer with signage. Something about this does not look correct, we expected vehicles correctly
parked in the stalls here, not the trailer with storage/advertising for Pods. Here is the subject area from
your approved plan:

EQUIPMENT SHA
STORED OR PA)
UNSTRIPED ARE

MOTE: .
DISPLAY PARKING SHaLL NO LONGER
BE UTILIZED FOR VEHICLE DISPLAY
OMCE COMSTRUCTION IN THE 'FUTURE
DEVELOPMENT AREA' IS UNDERWAY




| went by the site last night and also noticed signage affixed to the Propane tank, also a violation.

| would be happy to meet to go over all of this with you, let me know what works best for you folks.

Matt Tucker









